
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 Drainage works on Three Mile Road 

 

Council have engaged a Contractor install a new Floodway in three Mile Road 

The project has been in train for some time and the contractor is about to start site works. 

Work will consist of: 

 Installing Traffic Control Measures 
 Installing Road diversion around the work area 
 Removing some existing culvert sections 
 Excavating and installing a concrete Slab 
 Road woks to match slab 
 Installing required signage 
 Opening to the public 

 

The floodway will be a concrete slab at ground level 50m x 10m. 

Work will commence on 13th June and take approximately 2 weeks. 

 

Any Enquiries regarding these construction works please contact Mr Tim McLoughlin on 
0408 364 810 

 

 

Michael Urquhart 
General Manager 

9th June 2022 


